
TRANSPORTATION NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT (FONSI) 
 
 

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) approved a Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) on February 6, 2020 regarding the Environmental Assessment 
(EA) approved on October 23, 2019 for the I-15 Tropicana Project in Clark County, 
Nevada. 
 
The FONSI and EA are available to the public at: 
 
https://www.nevadadot.com/doing-business/about-ndot/ndot-
divisions/engineering/environmental-services/environmental-documents-and-
projects 
 
The FONSI and EA are also available for viewing at the following locations: 
 

Nevada Department of Transportation 
Environmental Services Division 
1263 South Stewart Street, Room 104 
Carson City, NV 89712 
(775) 888-7013  
 
Nevada Department of Transportation 
District I Offices 
123 E. Washington Avenue 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 
(702) 385-6500 

 
 
Information regarding the FONSI and EA may be obtained by contacting My-Linh 
Nguyen, Ph.D., P.E., Chief Environmental Division, Nevada Department of 
Transportation, 1263 South Stewart Street, Carson City, NV 89712, 
mnguyen@dot.nv.gov, (775) 888-7013. 
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